
 

 

 Fellow P&DARCS Members 

Great news! With a much lower than forecast rainfall, 

some wind and a bit of sunshine we are pleased to 

announce that the P&DARCS will be opened for partial 

operations on Saturday morning as normal. The 

western carpark and western runway will remain 

closed as that area is still far too wet. A lot of the 

ground is still very damp but most of the water has 

managed to drain away. Some other areas may still 

be barricaded off so please remain clear of those. 

 

Bear in mind that the pit areas and shaded areas will 

still be damp so exercise some caution when walking 

around and placing your models. 

 

On Friday morning, the main and eastern runways 

were mown as well as parts of the pit area. Hopefully 

the weekend weather will be kind and we can enjoy 

some flying. 

 

In other club business, you are now able to access 

some new club merchandise from the P&DARCS 

website. Once you click on the link, you can choose 

the items you want just like any other online shopping 

cart. Make absolutely certain that you have selected 

the correct size for your shirts as once they are 

ordered, they are non-refundable if the size is not right. 

You will receive a return email if you want your name 

or other wording added to the shirt. You must provide 

the wording EXACTLY (including capitals) as you want 

it to appear on the shirt. If you spell it incorrectly, that’s 

how it will appear on the shirt. Check it twice.  

 

In addition, the committee is aware of the latest 

updates to the COVID restrictions as of midnight on 

Thursday. We will assess this over the weekend and 

convene on Monday evening to make an official 

announcement. Until that point, our field is operating 

under the current COVID entry rules as detailed on our 

website.  

 

As always, we will keep our members updated as the 

situation changes.  
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